

## Letters to the Editor

Dear Annapolis Run:

I ran the Annapolis Run on Sunday. This was the first time I participated in the run. I am writing to send a quick "thank you" for putting together an enjoyable race, with special thanks to all volunteers.

In particular I want to thank the lady who was nice enough to give me my number at the Clipper Club on Saturday night, even though I was a half hour late. While by that time she was probably tired of listening to last names being spelled, getting my number Saturday meant reducing my anxiety and getting an extra sliver of sleep.

I calculated on being in Annapolis right on time. Earlier on Saturday, I attended a friend's wedding and enough of the reception to answer the question, "When are you going to your next race?" with the answer, "In about five minutes."

I hadn't calculated on driving through rain and fog so bad it was like driving through skim milk. I hadn't planned on taking a highway detour through industrial America a la Sparrow's Point. And I hadn't realized that every third road in Maryland is called "Old Annapolis Boulevard."

So all in all I was pretty happy to get that number before Race Day! Thanks to that volunteer and all those unsung heroes who held water cups or gave out those great sweatshirts! The result was a real runners' race.

Very truly yours, Edward Kaniewski Rochelle Park, N.J. Dear Sharon,

I just read your wonderful September issue of the Streak from cover to cover. I love the easy reading of the layouts. The content is great with a good balance of valuable information and equally valuable humor. And to say nothing of the new contemporary design of the cover would be remiss indeed. Congratulations on an outstanding job. I really admire it.

Sincerely, Yvonne Aasen

Dear Yvonne,

Thank you so much. You, in your many years as Streak editor, did the groundwork for these layouts. It is especially gratifying to me to know that you approve.

The Editor

(Editor's Note: Yvonne Aasen is the former editor of the Streak.)

## From the Editor:

Thank you for all the comments on the Streak's new look. This editor can't take much of the credit for this. I'd like to thank Katherine Burke at The Annapolis Publishing Company for her hard work and patience and, most of all, for using her talents to create such a great looking newsletter.

Runners, keep sending me your articles so the contents matches the cover. Write about your favorite race. Our members are all over the roads everywhere! Tell us of your experiences!

Sharon Hammond

SOCIAL INTERFACE: Bill Vogenitz MAILINGS: Bill Law H:647-5015

CONSULTING

**EQUIPMENT RENTAL:** (vacant)

RACE MANAGEMENT: Don Kennedy 268-0982

**CO-RACE DIRECTORS** 

RACE DIRECTOR: Sean Sweeney

H:263-3956

RACE DIRECTOR: Rich Lytle H:779-4623

W:280-0806

ANNAPOLIS RUN DIRECTOR: Evan Thomas

H:760-9188 W:269-6353

GOVERNOR'S BAY BRIDGE RUN DIRECTOR

Ron Jarashow

H:267-6926 W:268-5600

COURSE MEASUREMENT: Will Scott H:267-8013

VALENTINE'S TWOSOME: (vacant)

WASHINGTON'S BIRTHDAY: Evan Thomas

H:760-9188 W:269-6353

CHERRY PIT: Arnie Henderson H:263-0863

2M TRACK RACE: Bill Vogenitz H:757-3321

FATHER'S DAY 10K: (vacant)

JOHN WALL MEMORIAL

1M TRACK RACE: Tom Bradford 987-0674

WOMEN'S DISTANCE: Jenny Spivak

FESTIVAL RUN: Jenny Spivak

RUN AFTER THE WOMEN: Jenny Spivak

H:263-1126

DOG DAYS OF SUMMER: Earl Scott H:269-5013

PENNYSAVER 5-MILER: Anne Chamberlain

H:224-4331

METRIC MARATHON: Nancy Waddington

H:956-2061

HOG NECK SCAMPER: Mike Busch W:987-9600

COLD TURKEY 20K: Leon Johnson

H:956-4335 W:956-3630;

Assistant: John Magnan

H:987-6443 W:688-6271

12TH ANNIVERSARY 15K: Debbie Harney

H:263-9169